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At Khartoum American School, we regard the safeguarding of children as our 

main priority. We believe that all students have the right to be safe, to be happy 

and to learn. We all have the responsibility to make this happen. This is clearly 

stated in our Safeguarding Policy: “The Khartoum American School believes 

that the safety and well-being of children is everybody’s responsibility and that 

everyone coming into contact with children must care for children. Employees 

need to be clear about what is expected of them individually and how they 






